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Dear Members and Friends of FFC, 

This past week the affected organ pipes were removed for repair. 

Repairs to the ceiling designed to protect our organ will also be made 

over the next several weeks. For much of the summer we will be 

without our organ. 

We continue to be thankful the generous financial support of Vision In 

Action and prayers for the ministry of First Federated Church. 
 

Blessings, 

 

Kent Kowalske, Vice Moderator 


